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September 14, 2007

Subject: Open House to show Conceptual Design, Ben Avery Master Plan

Dear shooting enthusiast:

The Arizena Game and Fish Depariment 1s hosting an open house on Saturday, Oct. 6, from
10 a.m. to 2 pom., o give the public an opportunity to view the Ben Avery Shooting Facility

conceptual design that is part of the Ben Avery Master Plan, The open house will be held at

La Quinta Inn, 2510 W. Greenway Road, Phoenix, Arizona.

The proposed design incorporates many of the suggestions received at user group and focus
group meetings in October 2006 and February 2007, Personnel from the Arizona Game and Fish
Department and Logan Simpson Desigm will be on-hand to display maps and answer guestians.
There 18 no formal presentation, so you can come by at any lime between 10 a.m. and 2 pom,

A map of the conceptual design will also be posted on the Arnizona Game and Fish Depariment
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The complete drafl master plan, imcluding the conceptual design, will be made available for
public review in early November.

We look forward to seeing you at the open house,

Sncere

Tw Gray
Acssistant [Directozm
Information and Education Division
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